
PHC understands you want to send care packages to your loved ones. 
At this time, it is not safe for you, our patients or our staff for you to come 
into the hospital. However you can bring the following items to be given 
to your loved one:

�   Sealed and packaged store-bought food.
�   Home cooked food that does not require refrigeration
    (please note that dishes and cutlery will not be returned). 
�   Books and magazines.
�   Toiletries and clothing.

Here’s what you need to know:

1. Bring your items to 
    the front entrance of 
    the hospital. A greeter 
    will meet you to 
    examine these items.

2. If acceptable, you will be 
    given a clear plastic bag 
    and a name tag. Transfer 
    your items into the bag 
    and label the tag with the 
    name and room number 
    of your loved one.

3. Our greeters will then 
    deliver your items at 
    the end of their shift.

Please be careful and clean your items before bringing them to the hospital as 
COVID-19 may exist on packages for hours.
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